Jurjevic, Dijana (SEN)

From: Michael Cawthorn [michaelcawthorn@fastmail.fm]
Sent: Tuesday, 15 November 2005 1:34 PM
To: EET, Committee (SEN)

To whom it may concern,

I'm completely opposed to the proposed nuclear waste dump in the Northern Territory. There has been no
consultation with NT communities and residents regarding the proposed dump. The commonwealth
government is riding roughshod over the rights of Australian citizens with unparalleled arrogance and
contempt for the people they purport to represent.

Sincerely,
Michael Cawthorn.

Michael Cawthorn
michaelcawthorn@fastmail.fm
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